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1570.1  NON CREATION OF A TEACHER’S/STAFF ROOM 

 

 

No District employee shall be assigned to the 90 Delaware 

Avenue Teacher’s Room, commonly known as the “rubber room.”  

Effective immediately the 90 Delaware Avenue Teacher’s Room, 

generally known as the “rubber room” shall be abolished.   

 

No District administrator shall have the authority to assign 

any District employee for any reason to the 90 Delaware Avenue 

Teacher’s Room, generally known as the “rubber room.” 

 

No District facility may be used for the purpose of a 

“rubber room” as that term is commonly understood. 

 

Any Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) established for the 

purpose of assigning district employees to the Central Office 

Teacher’s Room is no longer in effect, and shall be abolished.  

 

Any current Policy, Rule or Regulation inconsistent with 

this Policy is hereby reported.  
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